
 

A N N O U N C E M E N T S 

 

We welcome members of St. Andrew’s Church as they join us for worship for the 

month of July, as their minister has vacation time.  They are unsure as to whether 

they will open for August.  A further announcement will be made soon. 

 

Happy 80+ July birthday to:  

  Jean MacDonald – July 13 

 Muriel Skinner – July 16 

 Marion Johnstone – July 19 

 Vivian MacDonald July 26 

 

 

 

Volunteers needed:  At our annual meeting, it was agreed that we would work with 

the refugee group, Warm Hearts to help bring a Iraqui Christian family to the 

area.  This process is moving along and when they arrive, we’ll need people to help 

them find housing, orientate them to the community, drive them for appointments, 

and just generally help them integrate into the community.  If you are interested 

in helping in any way, please contact the office.  You can reply to this email, leave a 

voice mail message (902) 752-5691 or contact Rev. Andrew directly at 902-331-

0322.  Next planning meeting is July 29 at 1st Church in Stellarton, at 7:30 pm. 

 

Thank you to Don Haggart for offering his gift of music this morning. 


